Copy of Translation of letter received from Yamashita Kisen Kaisha

Kobe, 18th February, 1938.-

Dear 8irs,

g/e "Yamahagi Maru' ex "ghi Sing"(Brightcomet
a5 e/e "Yemahuzi Maru" ex "Chao Binq'(anghta'ur
s/s "Yamagiku Ham: ex :m $ing"(Brightorion

o ex I

We beg to state that the above four vessels which were
hitherto classed with your Society have now been imported to this
country, and owing to our circumstances their classification have

180l been changed to that of B.C.
The Olassification and Freeboard Certificates will be

¥l 3 & returned to you when received from the ships. N
8% Thanking you for your past patronage, =
- We are, Dear Sirs, \
koo Yours faithfully, ,
i C : ‘;\

YAMASHITA KISEN KAISHA.-

2M 11,37. C.



